
Dear _________ 

 

  As a 30+ year resident of the City of Richmond I urge you and your fellow City 

Council members to enact strict regulations with respect to STR’s (Airbnb type 

rentals). 

 

The City may well receive some financial benefit from the proposed fees, but the 

net effect will be to diminish an established neighborhood’s privacy and cause 

property values to drastically fall. That, in addition to the probable flight from our 

City to surrounding counties, should lead you to a decision to adopt all proposed 

regulations.  

 

RESTRICT THE PROLIFERATION OF STR’s ! 

 

Robert F. Norfleet, Jr.  

Resident 

City of Richmond 


